
Notice of possible quorum: Board of 

Aldermen, Planning and Zoning 

Commission, and Economic Development 

Task Force, City of Willard.  

  

Pursuant to the RSMo § 610.010(5), notice is hereby given of a 

Meeting, to be held at Willard Fire Protection District, 240 N. 

State Hwy Z, Willard, MO 65781 on February 7, 2019 at 7:00 

p.m.  

  

The Meeting that will take place is the following:  

Comprehensive Planning Meeting 

  

  

This notice is posted in order to meet the requirements of the  

Sunshine Law, in the event that the number of members of the 

Board of Aldermen, Planning and Zoning Commission, or 

Economic Development Task Force present at the meeting 

makes the Law applicable.  

  

  

I hereby certify that a true and correct copy of this Notice of Meeting was posted in a public 

place February 5, 2019.  
  

IF YOU HAVE SPECIAL NEEDS, WHICH REQUIRE ACCOMMODATION, PLEASE 

NOTIFY CITY PERSONNEL AT CITY HALL.  ACCOMMODATIONS WILL BE MADE 

FOR YOUR NEEDS. REPRESENTATIVES OF THE NEWS MEDIA MAY OBTAIN 

COPIES OF THIS NOTICE BY CONTACTING THE CITY CLERK AT 417-742-5302.   

  

  

Jennifer Rowe, City Clerk  

 


